February 25, 2015

The Honorable Kelly Ayotte
United State Senate

144 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Ayotte:

Thank you for your service to our state and your defending our country against
those who would have government take us down a road to higher taxes and
expanded government.

You have been a champion for pro-business, pro-consumer policies while in office.
As Congress looks toward tax code reform for our nation, I encourage you to

continue to hold the line and ensure all industries are treated fairly across the
board.

The President and his defenders in Congress are already signaling that they may
single out one industry, specifically the energy industry, for unfair treatment. I hope
you will fight these efforts. We must maintain a robust energy industry to support
our economy and generate jobs.

Thank you for all you do for our state and country. Please know that your efforts are
greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

h Y

Jennifer Couture






